NOTES ~ MAY 28, 2017 ~

Next Sunday:

Message: Dave Harnish

Librarian: Nicole Newswanger **Church Nursery:** Amy Smith

Upcoming Dates of Note:

June 24

Father/Son Cook out

4:00 p.m.

Attendance and Offering:

Attendance last Sunday:

77

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:

\$6,050

Marietta Community Chapel

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com Telephone: 717 426-4584 www.MariettaChapel.org

LEAD PASTOR

Dave Harnish

615-1068

davechapel@gmail.com

May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit. Romans 15:13

Mission Statement

We follow Jesus, addressing the needs of those around us so that together we may experience the living God and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world.



May 28, 2017

"Champions for Life" Jeremiah 29:11

Welcome & Announcements Ruth Martin

Praise & Worship in Song

Responding with tithes and offerings

Message Nyla Martin

Sending Prayer Ruth Martin

Sonrise Café

9:00-9:30 a.m.

Worship Service

9:30-11:00 a.m.

Part 2

11:00-11:30 a.m.

WELCOME GUESTS

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again!

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m.

Kidz for Christ Classes:

• Age: 3 year olds to 5th Grade, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4

Part 2 11:00-11:30 a.m.

Youth

- ♦ 6th-8th Grades, Room #6
- 9th-12th Grades, Room # 7 & 8

Adults

- ♦ International Bible Lesson- Conference Room
- ♦ Catalyst Groups

<u>Connections</u>- Overflow Room #9, Section 1 <u>Adults</u>- Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2

Serving Today

Greeters: Edwin & Kellie Halteman

Librarian: Kathy Jenkins

Church Nursery: Amy Smith

This Week's Chapel Activities

Wed	6:15 p.m.	Chapel Softball	Field #2
Wed	7:00 p.m.	Chapel Softball	Field #1

Announcements

- ❖ PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish to submit a request, **print** it on a card and place it in the offering plate.
- **❖ HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES** are available upon request. Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance.
- ❖ GROCERY GIFT CARDS An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Zane Harnish if you would like to purchase cards this morning.
- ❖ PASTOR DAVE will be gone again this weekend. Ruth Martin will is available if you have pastoral needs through Monday, May 29. Call or text Ruth at 717-419-9048. Ruth will have some work hours this weekend, but if you text or leave a voicemail, she will get back to you as soon as possible.
- ❖ HOST FAMILIES NEEDED for the Fall Semester. Jolly-Noble International Education, is a service organization that aims to strengthen the educational and cultural exchanges between China and the United States. There will be new students coming to Lancaster Mennonite School this Fall semester. They are recruiting host families for the students right now, and sincerely hope you can join them. If you are interested in this cultural exchange chance, please feel free to contact them at: services3@jolly-noble.org for more details.
- ❖ SAVE THE DATE for Eastern Mennonite Missions Global Fair on Saturday, July 15, 2017 from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
- ❖ KIDZ FOR CHRIST TEACHERS MEETING will be held NEXT SUNDAY June 4 after Part 2 in rooms 3 &4.
- ❖ PLEASE JOIN US AS WE PRAY for revival in our hearts, our churches and our denomination Friday, June 2, at 5:30 a.m. at Chestnut Hill Mennonite Church 4050 Marietta Ave. Contact Charlene Martin at cncmartin@verizon.net or call 314-5765 if you would like more information.

- ❖ BULLETIN BOARD ITEMS— Additional announcements to note...
 - MUSIC IN THE ORCHARD 2017 Concert Series. Enjoy a picnic in the Herr House orchard with Lancaster's best new lineup of regional artists. Bring a chair or blanket to enjoy each concert. Summer concerts begin at 6 p.m. on Saturday, June 10, at the 1719 Hans Herr House & Museum with the Celtic band "Season" and an opening by Matt Miskie. Concerts continue every other week through August 5. Adults: \$8 Children under 12 are free.

YOUTH

- "ST&" ... will meet June 4 @ 7:00 p.m. at the Chapel for worship and Bible study. All 9th 12th graders are welcome to attend.
- **SR HIGH YOUTH** will be having a Road Rally on June 10 at 6:00 p.m. Please plan to meet at the Chapel.
- JR HIGH YOUTH will meet on June 4 at 7:00 p.m. at the Chapel for worship and Bible study. All 6th 8th graders are welcome to attend.